
ENGINEERING STATEMENT 
 
June 7, 2018 
 
As required under the special conditions of the construction permit for W237EX an FM translator 
for AM radio station KGHS in International Falls Minnesota measurement of the resistance of 
the KGHS AM tower was done and it was found to be unchanged from the 65.5 ohms listed on 
the current station authorization dated June 9, 1992. 
 
Measurement was performed by James R Offerdahl, Chief Engineer of Offerdahl Broadcast 
Service, Inc. 
 
Offerdahl Broadcast Service, Inc is a contract engineering firm under contract to R&J 
Broadcasting, Inc, licensee of KGHS. 
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